
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

ENDWELL FIRE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE 

July 2023 

  
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the monthly meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners scheduled 
for Wednesday, July 26, 2023, has been changed to Wednesday, July 19, 2023, at 7:00 pm (local 
time); the work session immediately preceding at 6:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at the Fire 
District office located at 3508 Country Club Road in Endwell, New York, 13760. All meetings of 
the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Endwell Fire District are open to the public.  
 
This notice is being publicized and posted in accordance with the provisions of Section 104 of the 
Public Officers Law of the State of New York.  
 
By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Endwell Fire District. 
 
Erika Pereira 
Fire District Secretary  
Endwell Fire District 
June 30, 2023 
 


